COVID Protocols for The Way Up Conference - 2022

The Way Up Planning Council is working closely with the Cedar Falls Bien VenU Conference Center to provide measures for a safe environment for The Way Up Conference.   Although the CDC and the state of Iowa no longer have "Covid-19" guidelines or restrictions for hotels or event centers, the Cedar Falls Bien VenU Conference Center and The Way Up Planning Council are cognizant of the continued need for sanitation efforts.  The conference center has stated:.
Sanitation and Safety.  The Bien VenU represents that it has established protocols and procedures to limit the spread of disease and assure the safety of all guests in accordance with Centers for Disease Control recommendations and applicable federal, state and local health and safety regulations, including but not limited to the following:   regular training of hotel and conference center staff in safety, sanitation, and social distancing procedures; frequent cleaning of public areas and surfaces; use of high-grade disinfectants and sanitizers in all areas of the hotel and conference center; procedures to ensure the appropriate cleaning of all public areas, meeting rooms and guest sleeping rooms; use of face masks, as appropriate; enforcement of social distancing requirements in public areas, as appropriate; removal and reduction of physical touchpoints; and other appropriate procedures.

Hotel room cancellation policy:   If an individual needs to cancel their hotel reservations they have up until 48 hours prior to arrival to cancel without penalty fees.

We respectfully ask that anyone feeling sick or experiencing cold or flu-like symptoms and anyone diagnosed with or directly exposed to COVID not attend The Way Up Conference event.
